
International Education Program 
Summer School 2025 

Volunteer Positions 
 

School District No. 43 (Coquitlam)’s International Education Program is seeking volunteers for its Summer 

School Programs from 8:30am-12:00pm, July 7 – August 8, 2025.  International students participate in 

English as a Second Language classes in the morning and may also participate in afternoon cultural 

activities. Alternately, international students may enroll in credit courses and be working toward 

graduation requirements instead. Both summer school programs run at Pinetree Secondary School. 
 

Volunteers are an important component of the International Education Program’s Summer School.  We 

have a number of different opportunities for volunteers to work with students. The volunteer hours may 

be used towards graduation, if you have completed grade 9. A letter can be provided to you at the end, at 

your request. 

 

Requirements 

The successful candidate would ideally: 

• take initiative and approach students they don’t know 

• possess good leadership, organizational and interpersonal skills  

• be proficient with the English language 

• have experience with a second language 

• be reliable and trustworthy 

 

Note:  first aid certification, experience working with international students, and knowledge of Mandarin, 

Spanish or Korean are assets. Students outside of the aforementioned criteria will also be considered. 

 

TO APPLY: 

1. Submit your resume to achapell@sd43.bc.ca or drop off in person at 1080 Winslow Ave, 

International Education Office c/o Adrienne Chapell 

a. Students who volunteered in Summer 2024 do not need to submit a resume 

2. Complete the MS Form which can be accessed through this QR code:  

 
 

Deadline to apply is June 13, 2025. 

 

You will only be considered if both the 

resume and MS Form have been submitted 

by the deadline.  

 

Successful candidates will be contacted in 

late June; please ensure you check your 

email regularly. 
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